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            Monday 4th April 2022 
 

Year 5 - One night residential visit to Llandudno   
May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are very excited to let you know that once again all the year 5 children are invited to attend the Year 5 
residential visit to North Wales staying at the Llandudno Hostel for Schools in Llandudno. Class 16 will 
visit on Monday 16th May, Class 17 on Tuesday 17th May and Class 18 on Wednesday 18th May.  
 
We apologise for the short notice for this residential visit; we have had the accommodation booked since 
the beginning of the academic year, however as Wales have been on different COVID restrictions, it has 
been incredibly difficult to confirm bookings for activities during the visit. Fortunately, we have now been 
able to book all activities and the children have a busy timetable of fun to look forward to.  
 
The trip will consist of: a visit to the Welsh mountain zoo including a ranger-led talk about habitats, a tram 
ride up the Great Orme, a visit to the mines with a tour guide, fun on the slopes with tobogganing and 
snow-tubing and time to explore the seaside and take part in team games. The price is fully inclusive of 
accommodation, evening meal, all drinks and snacks, breakfast and a packed lunch on the second day as 
well as all coach travel. A packed lunch will be required on the first day.  
  
The total cost will be £110.00 and you can pay via our online payment system ParentMail. You may also 
pay by instalments with the final balance needing to be paid by Friday 22nd July 2022. A meeting will be 
held nearer the time to share further details. 
 
This residential is classed as an optional extra, part of which is outside of school hours; therefore, school 
will require full payment for this trip.  If you wish your child to attend this visit, then please complete the 
permission slip and return it to school and pay your non-refundable deposit of £10.00 by Tuesday 19th 
April 2022. This is without exception. We understand that this is a short timescale however we do need to 
confirm places for the activities in a timely manner due to the proximity of the trip. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Stewart, assistant 
headteacher, prior to the deadline for reserving a place. By returning the slip and paying the deposit you 
are committing to accepting a place for your child and to making the full payment by Friday 22nd July 
2022 
 
Full Terms and Conditions for the payments of educational visits can be found on the school website here. 
 
Parent consent for a visit must be received in school before the deadline for any educational visits and 
residential. For the purposes of effective planning, any late submissions cannot be considered 
after the deadline stated. 

http://www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/
https://files.schudio.com/chapelford-village-primary-school/files/documents/Educational_Visits_Policy_2021.pdf
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If your child requires any medication whilst on the trip please complete our ‘Administered Medication 
Form’ which is available from outside the school office and bring in on the day of the trip. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please administer a tablet prior to the morning journey and 
complete a medical permission form for a second dose (if necessary) or for the return journey and hand in 
to their teacher on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 Mrs J Hewson 
 Headteacher 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I would like my child__________________________ in class _____ to take part in the visit to  
 
Llandudno and agree to pay a £10.00 non-refundable deposit online via ParentMail by Tuesday 19th April 
2022.  
 
I understand that paying the deposit for the trip is a commitment to full payment by Friday 22nd July 2022. 
 
 
 
 
  
Signed _________________________________ Parent/Carer 
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